
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th February 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 9 Pre-Lent/Mardi Gras Disco 

Your child has been invited to the Year 9 Pre-Lent/Mardi Gras Disco on Friday 28th February 2014 from 
4.30pm-7pm at Cardinal Pole School. 

Tickets for the disco will cost £3.50 which will include food and drinks for the evening. The money raised 
will be donated to the Catholic Children’s Society. 

Please complete the slip below and return, with the payment, to your son/daughter’s form tutor by 
Tuesday 25th February 2014. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr T Gunning  

Head of learning Yr8 &9 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Return to form tutor by Tuesday 25th February 2014 

Student name______________________________________________     Form____________________ 
 
 
My son/daughter will be attending the pre-lent disco  
 
My son/daughter will not be attending the pre-lent disco  
 
 
Signature_____________________________________________  Date____________________ 


